
“Not Four Years, But a Lifetime”

CHAPTER REPORT
Joining a fraternity means

nothing. But when you have really
worked for it sweated for it,

cursed it and loved it, as well as
the men in it, you have something.

Mr. Alfred Koko Kovner
Class of 1942

Temple UniversityDECEMBER 2024 ISSUE 14

SETTLING IN A
NEW LOCATION
Over the summer, brothers started moving into
the new house. Quickly, this new location
became home. Brothers were active 24/7 and
were soaking it all in when we first moved in.
Ever since then, it’e been nothing but hard
work, fun and camaraderie. This new house is a
symbol of the brotherhood and an opportunity
like no other. State of the

chapter
This past semester was great for the
chapter and morale of brothers.
Brothers of Pi Lambda Phi remain active
in philanthropic endeavors in order to
help keep the city we live in clean and to
give back to those in need. We brought
back the Fratsgiving tradition this
semester, where brothers came together
and cooked individual dishes from
respective units. 

The brotherhood is continuing
to decorate, fix up, and furnish
the house going into the new
year. That being said, any
alumni help is greatly
appreciated whether it be
donations or supplies. 

Pi Lambda Phi still holds
our 4-star rating we got

from last semesters
Diamond Accreditation,

and we have continued to
recruit new members and

strengthen sorority
relations. 

Philanthropy
This semester, all of our philanthropy
proceeds went to the Special Olympics
Foundation. We held numerous philanthropic
events, like Pie a Pi Lam, Phried Oreos and
the Fall bake sale with Alpha Xi Delta.

Brothers fixing up the backyard in
the beginning of the semester

Brothers of Pi Lambda Phi and members of Alpha Xi Delta 

Pi Lambda Phi backyard

Brothers enjoying
fratsgiving



HOMECOMING
FOR THIS YEAR'S TEMPLE HOMECOMING GAME AT THE
LINC, WE BROUGHT BACK THE TRADITION OF PARENTS
DAY. WE WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS OUR GRATITUDE TO

EVERYONE WHO PROVIDED FOOD AND DRINKS FOR
THE EVENT. MEETING EVERYONE'S PARENTS WAS

FANTASTIC, AND THE OWL'S PASSING HAD NO BEARING
ON THE WONDERFUL TIME THAT EVERYONE HAD.

WE ARE EAGERLY ANTICIPATING THE HOMECOMING
NEXT YEAR AND WILL UNDOUBTEDLY CONTINUE THE

TRADITION.

Alumni Room

Formal 2024
The 2024 Pi Lambda Phi

formal event was held at Pace
and Blossom this year. It was
a great time to unwind with

brothers and have a good
time before finals.

Special thank you to all the alumni, as well
as the chapter advisory board, for all the

support and pushing this fraternity to be the
best we can be. 

Brothers of Pi Lambda Phi and members of Alpha Epsilon Phi at homecoming 

Pictured here are some of the superlatives from the formal eventThe new Executive Board for 2025


